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� Tel:  (509) 747�5810�

� Email: kcodd@dioceseofspokane.org�

�

Our Deacon: D��.�� B�
�� E��0�, and his wife, Julie.�

� Tel: (509) 324�6411�

� Email: brian@beemer�mumma.com�

�

Our Business Manager:  M0. A;;
� P�����0���

� Office Tel: (509) 747�5810�

� Office Email: office@shparishspokane.org�

�

Our Catechists: �

� E?�@�����A: P���
�;!�

� Y�D��: JD0�
� E AFFA HD��DF
0�: (817) 601�7879 

� youthgroup@shparishspokane.org�

�

Cataldo Catholic School:�

� MR. ZACK CUNNINGHAM, PRINCIPAL�

� Tel: (509) 624�8759�

The pastor and parishioners of Sacred Heart Catholic Church  

warmly welcome you to our parish family!  

We hope that you find us to be a family of faith and love, exemplifying 

in word and deed the generosity of the Father, the self-giving service of 

Jesus Christ, and the enduring  presence of the Holy Spirit. 

 

Sa c red  Hea r t  C a tho l i c  Chur ch �

219  E .  Rockwood  B l vd . ,  Spokane ,  WA   99202 �

509 �747 �5810   +    o f f i c e@shpar i sh spokane .o r g  +   www .shpa r i sh spokane .o r g �

Mass Schedules:�

W�������:�

� Reconcilia�on: Saturday 4:00 pm�

� Saturday Vigil: 5:00 pm (in person)�

� Sunday: 10:00 am  (in person & livestreamed)�

W�������:�

� Tuesdays through Fridays, 8:30 am�

H"#� D���: �

� 5:30 pm�

�

Religious Educa on:   �

Children’s Liturgy of the Word: �

� To Be Announced�

Religious Educa�on, Kindergarten to Grade 6: �

� To Be Announced�

�

For livestream events, schedules, and contact persons, 

visit our website: �

shparishspokane.org �

�

�
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Mass Intentions This Week 

�

Saturday, Sept 18th� +Rita Enes Worring by Kay Conlon�

Sunday, Sept 19th   � People of the Parish�

�

Tues., Sept 21st� � Members of the Consecrated �

� � � Religious of the Spokane Diocese by 

� � � Irene Dufort�

Wed., Sept 22nd� � +Imelda Pa!erson by MaryAnn �

� � � Agnew�

Thurs., Sept 23rd�� +James Bosch by Mary Conley�

Fri., Sept 24th� � +Chris&ne Johnson by Anita Lamp�

� �

Our Parish Prayer Chain: Is there illness or are there special 

needs in your family?  Our community prayer chain looks 

forward to praying for you!  Send your request to Judy 

Felgenhauer, jfelgen@comcast.net. �

New to Our Parish?�

We look forward to ge/ng to know 

you! Please contact our office by 

phone: 747�5810,  e�mail: 

office@shparishspokane.org, or through our website: �

shparishspokane.org, to register. Welcome!�

Church Safety, Delta Edition   

As the Delta variant of the coronavirus circulates widely in 

our community and out of concern for the health and safe-

ty of all, we now require mask wearing for all persons who 

a�end Mass in church or who a�end other parish ac�vi-

�es indoors. �

Please also be a:en�ve to maintaining 

at least 6’ social distance between 

yourselves and others outside your 

family group while in church. �

We con�nue to ask all to receive Holy 

Communion ONLY in the hand. �

Thank you for your pa�ence and perse-

verance!�

ON-LINE GIVING ! 

For those interested in making their donations to Sacred Heart 

digitally, we now offer this service through  

our parish website:   

shparishspokane.org/donate 

Reconciliation 

Just a reminder that Father Kevin is 

available for the Sacrament of Reconcili-

a�on every Saturday from 4:00�4:35 

pm, in the entry area of the social hall  

or by appointment throughout the 

week. �

�

A New Home for  

Our Pastors… 

Over the Top We Go! 

We can’t say THANK YOU enough! Because of your gen-

erosity, we have surpassed our fundraising goal of 

$150,000, and are currently over $207,000 in dona�ons 

and pledges.  We so greatly appreciate your support!�

You may have received your 2021 Annual Catholic Appeal 

le:er from the Diocese recently; if not, please watch for it 

to arrive in your mailbox soon. Extra copies are available in 

the ves�bule, too. Commitment weekend is next weekend:  

September 25th & 26th. Thank you in advance for your 

discernment in helping our parish reach our goal, which 

the Diocese has set this year at $65,488!�



�

�

Blue Envelope Fund�

Our Blue Envelopes are back in the pews and they never le- 

your own packet of envelopes at home! Thank you for your gen-

erosity in dona&ng to our Outreach Fund throughout the pan-

demic year.  Your dona&ons to the Blue Envelope Fund  have 

helped us support our 99202 neighbors in need with their power 

bills, rent, and city u&li&es, as well as other neighborhood chari-

&es like Meals on Wheels.  �

Besides using an actual Blue Envelope, you can also use our on�

line giving page on our website, just note in the comment line, 

“Blue Envelope”. �

Immaculate Heart Retreat 

Center requests Volunteers 

Immaculate Heart Retreat Center has many volunteer opportu-

ni&es available, and  invites you to share your &me and talent by 

volunteering for one of the following groups:�

St. Gabriel Volunteers�

Office assistance�

��

St. Anne Volunteers�

Kitchen, events, and�

Christmas decora&ng assistance�

��

St. Joachim Volunteers�

Yard, gardens, and building�

upkeep assistance�

��

Martha and Joseph Volunteers�

Preparing rooms for�

the next group of retreatants�

For more details, please contact Sr. Bernade!e Pederson,�

�Volunteer Coordinator, at 509�608�1709 o volunteer@ihrc.net�

Religious Education 

Classes Starting Soon-

Registration Now Open 

�

Religious Educa&on and Sacramental 

Prep classes will be star&ng soon, and 

we’re hoping to get an idea of how 

many of you might be interested in 

joining! Please go to our parish web-

site: shparishspokane.org, and click on 

the Religious Educa&on page to find 

the registra&on form to complete. If 

you have any ques&ons, or need more 

informa&on, please call the office, at 

(509)747�5810. We look forward to star&ng classes soon!�

A Word from Father…�

�

Dear Friends, �

Con&nuing on from last week...these are a 

few of my favorite things about our church:�

One thing I love about our church are the 

fourteen Sta&ons of the Cross, so ar&s&cally carved into the very 

brick of the church walls. Some months ago, I was able to speak 

by phone with Maxine Martell, the daughter of the architect, 

Carroll Martell, and the ar&st who designed and executed the 

Sta&ons; she told me that at the &me, there was quite a bit of 

consterna&on among some in the parish because they were not 

“tradi&onal” enough. I responded that nowadays, they are loved 

by everyone, not least by myself. The work that went into cre-

a&ng those carvings was extraordinary (each green brick carved 

individually according to the cartoon...some of which hang in 

our social hall...then taken to be baked...then returned and set 

in place...wow!), and the results are true pieces of great art. �

But what I love most is watching 

from my posi&on in the sanctuary 

as moms or dads take a squirmy 

li!le one to the back and begin 

showing them the sta&ons, and 

not just with their eyes, but with 

their li!le hands. It is so beau&ful 

to see those li!le child hands 

touching and tracing and feeling 

the ins and outs of the carvings. 

The story of Jesus is being told 

not just with words, but with hands and bricks! The Gospel is 

being proclaimed to the youngest among us! �

The image of John the Bap&st and Jesus carved into the brick in 

the bap&stery would be more difficult for those li!le hands to 

reach, but at least they would have the new font with its flowing 

waves to touch and follow with their delicate fingers! �

What a debt of gra&tude we owe to Maxine Martell and her 

father for having the ar&s&c foresight to know that these par&c-

ular pieces of art in our church would serve us so well across the  

years, con&nue to inspire us decades on, and maybe most of all, 

proclaim the faith to our children!�

�

Farewel l  Father  Kev in 

Father Kevin’s final weekend with us will be 

September 25-26. There will be an informal 

reception following the 5:00 pm Saturday 

Mass and a parish picnic/barbecue in the 

church yard following the 10:00 am  Sunday 

Mass. (We will make it “covid-safe” for all of 

us!) 

 


